
                      District 1 Spring Assembly 2018  
 

In January our District held an AMIAS Training here in Tallahassee. 

We have 2 new meetings with a total 10 meetings with 9 GR’s. 

Our District has agreed to Read through the Al-Anon Service  

Manual together. Our Public Outreach Chair is going to mail 200 

Copies of the new “Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism” to Doctors and 

Spiritual Leaders in the Tallahassee Area. 

We still have Positions to fill for District Officers. 

Our District will share Hosting Hospitality with District 2 for 

Our first Assembly. 

Finally we sent 100 Love gifts to the Delegate Convention this 

Month. 

We are all so excited to come to Assembly can’t hardly wait!! 

Looking forward to a great first Assembly of 2018!! 

 

In Service, 

Adrienne A 

 


